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NOTICE OF SISTERS PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS SPECIAL MEETING  

 
The Sisters Park & Recreation District Board will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, January 18, 2024, at 3:30 p.m., 
starting at the Sisters Elementary School for a tour of the outdoor space and moving to the Coffield Center for discussion 
and consideration of approving outdoor amenities at future site of community center.  
 
Please contact Sarah McNeale, Recording Secretary, at (541) 549-2091 to make a request for accommodations for 
persons with disabilities. 
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